Agenda Item Number

Memo

To:  Village Board
From: Debbie Baenen, Clerk-Treasurer
Re:  Increase Election Worker Pay

Date: July1,2016

Recently election law changed allowing election inspectors to work at polls within their
county instead of just within their municipality.

To be competitive with surrounding municipalities and due to the increased duties and
knowledge required by election workers, I am requesting an increase in their pay rates
beginning with the November election. Chief Inspector from $10 to $11 / Election
Inspectors from $8 to $9 / Greeters $8 / Special Voting Deputies for Nursing Homes $10
per facility visit (approx. $400 increase for November).
Funding: a portion of carryover from 2015
(remaining carryover would be used for Central Count of absentee ballots
and additional office help to assist with absentee voting before Nov. election)




